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St. Peter’s Academy – Upper KS2 Team Homework Letter
	UKS2 Teachers/Teaching Partners:

Mrs. Marston - Teacher       Miss. Brownley - Teacher
Miss. Walton - Teacher     Mrs Smith UKS2 Teaching Partner
	Date: Friday 1.10.21


	This week:
This week we have been: 
· I Decisioning 

· Laptops – creating charts

· Multiplying and dividing

· Exploring targets of the Blitz

· Developing an understanding of how Britain pulled together in WW2

· SPaG extending

· Practising Christmas Concert songs

· Hot Seating

· Lots more

Any contributions to the class page very welcome. Don’t forget Isolation learning is on our class page if you are off for any reason.
Thank you for signing the weekly diary update and encouraging your child to read.



	Homework Expectations:
We are launching the new spelling system to be in line with Year 6.  Mrs Swain is notr able to come in at the moment ynder Covid protection precautions. The children have lists of spellings from the assessment they did in September. Each week they will pick 10 of the words they got wrong to be tested on the following Friday. In this 10, they can also include words from the topic and Non Nonsense spellings done during the week.  Obviously each child will have their own list which will be monitored at school. Please contact me if you need any further clarification.
For homework this week all UKS2 are doing the following homework in addition to age appropriate maths sheets and personalised spellings.

English – How am I linked to World War 2?         You will have 2 weeks to complete this homework and it will be due in on Friday 3rd December
Over the next 2 weeks we would like you to gather information about how you are linked to WW2. You might have had a great grandpa who was in the armed forces, or a great Aunt who was evacuated to Canada (some examples of stories so far from our class!). Your house may have a story behind it, of being built on an old air base which was used as a communications hub in WW2. You might have a family friend or elderly neighbour who lived through the war and has some great stories to share. We would like host in our classes, a living museum, where you bring in your research and information (and any memorabilia if you have permission) to share with the rest of UKS2 in 2 weeks time. Please make sure you get permission from adults if you are borrowing memorabilia or possessions to bring into school. We will take lots of photographs of our museum to put on to the website, watch this space!   



	Spellings and Maths homework due in Friday 26 November 2021 


· Thank you for helping your child with their work.

· Please let me know if for any reason they were not able to complete it.
· If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’s work please do this in their work diary or by letter, phone or personal contact. I will ensure you receive a response.

· Please remember that if you would like to know more or have greater concerns, I am always willing to discuss your child’s work progress, attitude, behaviour, or circumstances with you. All I ask is that you make an appointment.

· If you have concerns about your child’s well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by another child), please contact me or Mr Tomlinson immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the circumstances we want to ensure that your child remains happy and able to achieve their best.
